
Pen Pal Letter
One way of encouraging children to keep writing and not to feel alone during this period of self-isolation is to 
write letters to other children locally, nationally or internationally.  This could be using post or via email . If you’re 
doing this in school, please ensure that parents or guardians are happy with children sharing their information.

Teachers must check school procedures and follow relevant safeguarding advice before children share personal 
information.

Your child could fill in this template or use it as a guide to write their own letter.
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Address

Date

Dear � ,

My name is                                            . I am                        years old.

I hope to hear back from you soon.
With best wishes from,

�

Here are three things that I have 
enjoyed doing while school has 
been closed.

1.	

2.	

3.	

These are the people in my house.
(You can write or draw in here.)

My special talent or an unusual fact about me is that I �
�
� .

My favourite food is�
�
� .

My favourite film is 
� .

My favourite song is 
� .

My favourite TV programme is 
� .
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